


North Scotland FPS group out in force.
In spite of heavy rain the northern most area of the Fell Pony Society Scottish Group saw a good turnout for their first gathering of the year. Held at the home of FPS member Heidi Sands, almost 20 members and friends were warmly welcomed by area representative Jacqueline Cheetham to a BBQ, native pony walk and talk from Heidi about her work within the field of an equestrian writer, photographer and author.

Heidi spoke about magazine work and three of her books; Spirit of the Highland Pony, Spirit of the Shetland Pony and The Horses of Appleby Fair which is entered in the 2012 Lakeland Book of the Year Awards.

Members discussed ponies past and present and ideas for future gatherings and will next meet on Sunday 20th May at Teindland Forest Trails in Moray for a pleasure ride and picnic. A visit is also planned for September 30th to World Horse Welfare at Aboyne. Anyone interested in joining the group for outings and activities can contact Jacqueline Cheetham on 01346 541250 or email:fellponies@btinternet.com
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